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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
ATT: Mark Naylor, Director

Gas and Water Division
Suite 10
21 S. Fruit St., Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: Lakes Region Water Co., Inc.
Petition for Temporary and Permanent Rate Increases

Dear Director Naylor:

September 23, 2015

~

We are property owners at 121 Judges Rd., Thornton, NH and are petitioning to
intervene in the above matter.

Our rights and interests may be adversely affected by these proposed rate increases
and other issues that may be raised at the proceedings.

We therefore request: details of the purchase and sale of the Mt. Roberts land by
Barbara G. Mason; salaries or other benefits received by the Mason family;
Percentage of all LRWC expenditures attributable to the Waterville Valley
Gateway metered properties.

We also join in and attach as part of our petition the statement of the Judges Road
residents’ opposing the LRWC petition for rate increases.

Susan M. Riley
Murray D. Movitz
rileymovitz(~gmail.com
603-580-2790


